
Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. 

PO Box 787 

Shelton, WA  98584 

March 15, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Commodity Price Adjustment for Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. G-88. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 14, as well as supporting 

documentation for the commodity price adjustment (CPA).   

The CPA will change from a credit of $1.04 to a debit of $2.01 (293%) per residential 

customer per month.  There are approximately 15,300 residential customer affected by this 

change. 

If the Commission approves this filing, we respectfully request this filing become effective 

May 1, 2023. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(vi), affected customers will receive notification of the 

change on the first billing reflecting the revised rates.   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566-6925, or via 

email at Lindsay.Waldram@wasteconnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Lindsay Waldram 

Senior Pricing Analyst 
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